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Mr. Ryosuke Shimizu

Senior Vice President

Chiyoda Corporation

Minato-mirai Grand Central Tower, 4-6-2 Minato-mirai, Nishi-ku
Yokohama-shi, Kanagawa-ken, 220-8765

Japan

Dear Mr. Shimizu:

We were pleased to meet you during the Government of British Columbia’s (BC) trade mission
to Japan in January 2018. We would like to thank you and your colleagues for meeting with us.
We appreciated learning about Chiyoda’s hydrogen production capabilities. We are grateful to
your team for arranging a tour of your facility and giving us the opportunity to experience
first-hand the processes of hydrogen storage and production.

BC is committed to advancing its clean energy sector and welcomes opportunities for increased
collaboration in the areas of clean and renewable technologies. We were impressed to see the

scope of operations and impact Chiyoda has on global energy diversification.

We encourage you to keep working with the Ministry of Jobs, Trade and Technology, as well as
our Trade and Investment Office in Japan.

We look forward to our continued support and cooperation.

Sincerely,
Bruce Ralston f’ George Chow
Minister of Jobs, Trade and Technology Minister of State for Trade
Ministry of Jobs, Trade and Office of the Minister Mailing Address: Location:
Technology PO Box 9063 Stn Prov Govt Room 342
Victoria BC V8W 9E2 Parliament Buildings
Phone:  250953-0910 Victoria BC
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